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| am writing to oppose Senate bill 1530. This is a bill that would drastically change Oregon and
shouldn't be rushed through during a short session. Truthfully, this bill should be dropped
altogether because even proponents of the bill admin it would have minimal to zero effect on
carbon emissions. Why are the Democratic Senators in Oregon so determined to pass so
called Carbon Emissions legislation that will hurt so many Oregonians with very little or no
effect on the environment? It's easy to see that the tax revenue is truly the issue at hand. This
is being presented as a pro-environment bill in order to gather support and | believe the
people in Oregon who support this bill do so because they aren't being told the truth. Many
are unaware of the financial consequences short term and long term. Many are unaware that
this will not change emissions enough to matter. Many truly believe this will help the
environment and they have outright claimed that this bill wouldn't affect them. You know
better than that but you are happy to have their support so you let them support the bill
without educating them.

As a normal, working Oregonian, | don't know how to get you to do the right thing other than
to ask. Please look past the money that the special interest groups are giving you and do
what's right for Oregon, for all of Oregon. Please get rid of these bills (all of them) and stop
trying to pass them.

Thank you,
Christine Rogers
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